
New Building Update
Exciting News about our New Accommodation / Community Hub / 
Conference Hall here at the College.

Thank you to everybody… 

who is part of the growing army of supporters! I cannot stress enough how much this 
building is being built by the generosity of people like yourselves.
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Through your giving, we literally have the rooms done and occupied by both our 
2nd Year students as well as our Level 4 group and they are overjoyed by their new 
accommodation however we have still a ways to go to completion of the whole 
building. 

Let me say though that everything that onsite has been paid for which is a ‘faith’ 
and ‘faithful God’ milestone for the College. As you will see from the photos, our 
Atrium entrance has had its glass in and part of the metal staircase installed.

Through Covid, although we had workers in in different sections of the building, the 
company we had who were doing the staircase went bust and so the whole process 
had to begin again and so, we are hoping that very soon the staircase will finally be 
finished.

You may be asking how can I then be a part of this project? 

We as leaders here, have just agreed to move forward with our next phase which is 
completing our Community hub/coffee bar (and tea!) area.

We are literally again “stepping out of the boat” in faith realising that the same way 
you have given financially or practically to get us to this stage, that you will stand 
with us by giving for this next stage, so whatever you can give, we can use to finance 
what we’re calling the ground floor phase; “Community Connect”. 
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Details of how to give to “Community 
Connect” are found on our website at 
www.ibti.org.uk/support-us/. 

Thank you again for continuing to 
help us move forward and help 
present and future student prepare 
for what God is calling them to do. 

Community Connect

This is how we hope it will be

Bank: HSBC 

Account Name: International Bible Training College
Sorting Code: 40 18 68
Acc. Number: 00024589 
BIC: HBUKGB4182A 
IBAN: GB72HBUK40186800024589

Operations Director
John Whyte
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This is a very specific area needed for the students, staff and visitors to be able to 
chat, discuss and enjoy time together in a warm and safe environment. 
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